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Memorandum
June 19, 2015


To:		TR-143706 - File

From:		Betty Young, Compliance Investigator, Transportation Safety 

Subject:	TR-143706 – Columbia Basin Railroad
Completion of Grade Crossing Protective Fund (GCPF) Project
Crossing safety upgrades at Booker Road in Royal City (USDOT 089774X)

[bookmark: _GoBack]On December 22, 2014, the Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission (Commission) awarded a GCPF grant totaling $20,000 to the Columbia Basin Railroad (CBRR) for a project related to crossing safety upgrades. CBRR planned to replace the batteries and upgrade the motion sensor train detection at the Booker Road crossing in Royal City, Washington (USDOT #089774X). The estimated total project cost was $20,000. The actual cost of the project was $20,011.42 and CBRR paid the overage above the grant amount.

On April 28, 2015, CBRR submitted a request for reimbursement for the project. Rail Safety staff inspected the site on June 15, 2015, and confirmed that the project was completed according to the specifications outlined in the order approving the grant. 

Please close this docket.
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